
 

 
 

6 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
The presentation slides from the webinar How to Support your Young Person through their 
GCSE and BTEC Courses have now been uploaded HERE on our website. 

• Year 11 students have today received the mock exam timetable which is also 
available HERE on the Exams page of the website. 

• Year 10 will sit their Religious Studies mock exam on Wednesday 16 November in the 
Sports Hall. Mrs Messina-Persad is providing them with the specific details.  

If you have any questions, please contact myself (srolt@carringtonschool.org) or Mr Lockhart 
(mlockhart@carringtonschool.org). 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mr Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
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